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God is changing our field of service

...by closing some doors and opening news ones! As referenced in our Newsletters, William has
faced many life threatening situations with DVTs (Deep Vein Thrombosis) and PEs (Pulmonary
Embolisms). In the almost 26 years as a BBFI missionary, he has experienced over 15 DVTs. The
first one came about during our deputation travels, but was not discovered until we got to Germany,
even after seeing many doctors in the US, who missed it. The last DVT developed in the fall during
this furlough and was just found, that it was not one, but both legs with DVTs. None of the specialists
we have seen in Germany or the US, has seen anyone live past two DVTs. Both American and
German doctors agree, that we need to stop the extensive traveling and living on the road or one of
these embolisms will kill William.

Field Change - August 1

After much counsel and prayer, we know that God is moving us to the USA to plant more Churches.
He is leading us to plant churches on the west side of Houston. As the news has recently reported,
Houston is now the fastest growing city in the US with over 159,000 people moving into the area in
2015 and is the most diversified city in the US passing up LA. Housing Communities are going up
quickly. Many new schools are being opened now to accommodate the number of children moving
into the area.

With this change, we are officially resigning from the BBFI on August 1, 2016. You can now send your
support through Central Missionary Clearinghouse (CMC) in Houston, TX (see included form).

With this massive growth, there is an extreme lack of Churches for people to attend. We are getting
set up in Houston now, and will begin this work immediately! Will you have a part in planting new
Churches with us? Please prayerfully consider supporting this new work. William can do the Church
Planting, it is only the extensive traveling and living on the road that causes the blood clots.

I will be calling you shortly, or you can call or email me @ the number or e-mail below.

Would you commit financially to help plant churches in the Houston, Texas area for 3 years? Would
you consider giving a special offering to help us with the initial set up costs, i.e. advertising, printing,
etc?

When the work becomes self-supporting, we will let you know, so you can use the funds to help others.

Sending Church: Send Contributions to: Field Address:
Cypress Creek Baptist Church Central Missionary Clearinghouse (CMC) William Busch .
Northwest Fwy 21870 P.O. Box 219228 3807 Rolling Pointe Cir
Cypress, TX 77429 Houston, TX 77218-9228 Katy, TX 77449

(please use the inclosed form designated to (314) 229-3079

Pastor Carl Hughes )
liRibusch) william @germany-for-christ.org



